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FURTHER UPDATES ON INVESTIGATION ON METER READINGS  

ON CONSUMPTION OF STEAM ENERGY SUPPLIES BY TAT SENG PACKAGING GROUP LTD 
 

 
The Board of Directors of the Company and its subsidiaries (the “Group”) wishes to update that following 
the disclosures in the annual report for financial year ended 31 December 2024 which was released on 8 
April 2025, Tat Seng Packaging Group Ltd (“Tat Seng”), a subsidiary of the Company has issued an 
announcement in respect of the further updates on investigation on meter readings on consumption of 
steam energy supplies today.  
 
A copy of the announcement by Tat Seng is attached for shareholders’ information. 
 
The Company will make subsequent announcements to update shareholders when there are material 
updates as may be necessary or appropriate.  
 
Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing 
in the shares of the Company. The Company will make the necessary announcements when there 
are material developments on this matter. Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are 
advised to read all further announcements by the Company carefully and to consult their 
stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisers if they have any doubt about 
the actions they should take. 
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